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Draw Date - Friday October 30, 2020  

Tickets are now past due.   
  

It is important that  ticket sales are returned to the State Office 
ASAP so they can be processed in time for the draw.  We will 
start calling Councils shortly that have not returned their tickets. 
  



 
Worthy Brothers, 
  

The Canadian General Agents are sponsoring a fantastic seminar next week 
that is complimentary to all Members and Catholic families.  We will be 
featuring renowned international best seller Tom Hegna as he presents his 
latest seminar entitled “Don’t Worry!  Retire Happy!  Please join us on Zoom 
for this once in a lifetime event. 
  

Date Time: Oct 8, 2020 08:00 PM Eastern ( Duration 45 minutes ) 
Spots are limited if you would like to attend you must pre-register.  
  

FOR MORE INFORMATION & TO REGISTER CLICK HERE    
  

 

Fraternal Benefits Events  
Councils in Ontario no longer have an insurance quota for this fraternal 
year. Instead, a minimum of two (2) Fraternal Benefits Events (FBE) are 
necessary to earn the 
Founder's Award  
  

https://ontariokofc.us10.list-manage.com/track/click?u=4d389de207bdf327170011a8b&id=00dda41e8f&e=c351cbb46c


All meetings are done VIRTUALLY until further notice 
In order to get credit the  Fraternal Benefit Seminar Form (enclosed) must 
be properly filled out and at least 3 boxes checked-off representing what 
the council did to get prepared for the fraternal night.  
Work with your field agent to fill in this form.  
  

Fraternal Benefit Seminar Information English 
  

Fraternal Benefit Seminar Form  English 

  

Séminaire d’avantages fraternels Français  
  

Formulaire de séminaire d’avantages fraternels Français 
  

 
  

 
  

 
  

https://ontariokofc.us10.list-manage.com/track/click?u=4d389de207bdf327170011a8b&id=71d8f99661&e=c351cbb46c
https://ontariokofc.us10.list-manage.com/track/click?u=4d389de207bdf327170011a8b&id=c8f3e02013&e=c351cbb46c
https://ontariokofc.us10.list-manage.com/track/click?u=4d389de207bdf327170011a8b&id=3d35e641d7&e=c351cbb46c
https://ontariokofc.us10.list-manage.com/track/click?u=4d389de207bdf327170011a8b&id=0936451761&e=c351cbb46c


Click here to read letter from 

Supreme Knight Carl Anderson  

  

Oct 

 

ober is dedicated to the Most Holy 
Rosary  
  

The Ontario State Council is encouraging all of our 
members, together with their families to pray the Holy 
Rosary together  
Saturday, October 10 at 9:00 AM 
   

READ MORE ENGLISH 

LIRE PLUS DE FRANÇAIS 

  

https://ontariokofc.us10.list-manage.com/track/click?u=4d389de207bdf327170011a8b&id=4d7b553c0b&e=c351cbb46c
https://ontariokofc.us10.list-manage.com/track/click?u=4d389de207bdf327170011a8b&id=4d7b553c0b&e=c351cbb46c
https://ontariokofc.us10.list-manage.com/track/click?u=4d389de207bdf327170011a8b&id=2a1bbeee96&e=c351cbb46c
https://ontariokofc.us10.list-manage.com/track/click?u=4d389de207bdf327170011a8b&id=c8cfc11f09&e=c351cbb46c


 

Please read an important notice from 
Supreme regarding ordering Supplies 
Online  

  

Click here for English 

  

Cliquez ici pour Français  

   

  

 
On Saturday October 3rd, Brother Marcel Lemmen (State Secretary) & 
Brother Alex Schadenberg (State Life Director) will be running a half-
marathon to raise money for the: 
  

https://ontariokofc.us10.list-manage.com/track/click?u=4d389de207bdf327170011a8b&id=4342694c46&e=c351cbb46c
https://ontariokofc.us10.list-manage.com/track/click?u=4d389de207bdf327170011a8b&id=6aa8f53620&e=c351cbb46c


Compassionate Community Care Charity 
  

Due to COVID concerns, this run is not part of an official half-marathon 
competition. 
  
Knights of Columbus Councils and others can make a charitable donation 
through the  Ontario State Website.  

PLEASE CLICK HERE TO DONATE  
  

ADMINISTRATIVE RESOURCE PACKAGE  

  

As the new Fraternal Year begins, we have a number of new brother Knights who have 
taken on the important leadership roles within the Order in Ontario. We also have a 
great number that are returning to continue their service to the Order. Thank you for this 
dedication and desire to serve. 
  

In order to assist you in your work this year, you will find the following documents in this 
package which you are asked to use as part of your resource material for the coming 
year. Please take time to read and review these documents.  
   

Click here for English 

  

Cliquez ici pour Français  

  
  

https://ontariokofc.us10.list-manage.com/track/click?u=4d389de207bdf327170011a8b&id=67b278ef7d&e=c351cbb46c
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https://ontariokofc.us10.list-manage.com/track/click?u=4d389de207bdf327170011a8b&id=a2c9905bd6&e=c351cbb46c
https://ontariokofc.us10.list-manage.com/track/click?u=4d389de207bdf327170011a8b&id=06b634a465&e=c351cbb46c

